

January 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

This terms rewards trip will be a whole school trip to Blackpool pleasure beach. This trip will take place on Tuesday 27th March 2018.

Children have been collecting points to gain access to this trip since November 20th and will continue to do so in the upcoming weeks up until the cut-off date of 2nd March 2018. We are however including some extra parameters that children must meet in order to be invited on the trip. Please see the list below for the new parameters.

1. Attendance must be at 90%* and above from January 9th

Please note genuine medical issues will be taken into consideration when making our decision.

- 2. Any pupil on a monitoring card that has been issued by the school will not be allowed to attend the trip.
- 3. Any pupil who has been excluded in the period of 20th November 2017 the day of the trip will not be allowed to attend.

Please note that if attendance drops dramatically or an exclusion is received after the 2nd March 2018 then the school reserves the right to withdraw the invitation to the trip. We hope this will not happen and we will be able invite the majority of our students on the trip and they can enjoy the day at the park.

Yours sincerely

Heads of Year

SHEVINGTON HIGH SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr J Grant Shevington Lane, Shevington, Wigan WN6 8AB

Tel: 01257 400990

facebook.com/shevingtonhigh

Website: www.shevingtonhigh.org.uk Email: enquiries@shevingtonhigh.org.uk Teaching & Leadership

twitter.com/shevingtonhigh

National Support School designated by



National College for